

BROOKVALE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mallard Drive, Erdington, Birmingham, B23 7YB Tel: 0121 356 9973

Email: office@brkvale.bham.sch.uk www.brookvaleschool.co.uk Head Teacher: Mr Stuart Day



Dear parents

Following on from the FOBS meeting last week, we are delighted that we are finally able to start hosting events for the children and families of Brookvale School.

Plans are already under way for the Christmas Fayre which will be held after school on Thursday 2nd December. We are hoping that this year's fayre will be bigger and better than ever before. We want to give parents the opportunity of booking a stall before we offer places externally. If you have a craft or business and would like to have a stall at the cost of £10 please complete and return the form below (with details of the type of stall you will have) to the school office by Wednesday 20th October. Payment for the stall is to be made by Thursday 11th November. Please note that if you have a stall to sell food you will be asked for a donation of the takings.

If you wish to help at any events again, please inform the office who will pass your details to us (FOBS)

We thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you all at our upcoming ice-cream sale on Friday 24th September 2021 on the playground at the end of the school day.

FOBS





NAME	
CONTACT N	UMBER
CHILD/CHILI	OREN
STALL DETA	AILS
I UNDERSTANI	D THAT I WILL NEED TO SECURE THE STALL BY MAKING A PAYMENT OF £10.00 BY 11 TH NOVEMBER
SIGNED	